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PARTICIPANTS NEEDED 

For Study Investigating Neuropathic Pain in Spinal Cord Injury 

A PhD research project is looking for adult volunteers to participate in a 
research study using electroencephalography (EEG). 

The project requires healthy volunteers to take part in the same experiment 
that will also be performed with spinal cord injured patients. EEG is a non-
invasive method of recording the electrical activity of your brain. During the 
session we will record your EEG whilst asking you to imagine performing some 
movements. 

If you are: 

• 18-80 years of age 
• An English speaker 
• Have no self-reported neurological 

conditions 

and interested in taking part, then please 
email k.anderson.3@research.gla.ac.uk 
for more information!  

The experiment will take up to 2 hours and will be held in the Rehabilitation 
Engineering Lab, Room 363, of the James Watt South Building, University of 
Glasgow. You are welcome to visit the lab and ask any questions before you 
make a decision.  
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